
 
 

   
 

      

 

  Report on National Level Seminar: 

 

   On the third of January, 2024, the Department of English organized a 

national level seminar on the National Educational Policy that was 

enforced during the academic year 2023-24 and the academic fraternity 

was still grappling with its scope and challenges. Dr. Debaditya 

Bhattacharya of Jamia Milia University was the resource person of the 

seminar entitled “Interrogating the Dimensions and Challenges in the 

New Education System”. 

   The insightful preliminaries offered by the principal Dr. Shib Sankar 

Sana, Coordinator, IQAC, Mr. Mahananda Roy and Teachers’ Council 

Secretary, Dr. Rudra Prasad Das set the session in motion. The intensely 

informative, resourceful and brilliantly delivered speech of the speaker 

and the consequent interactive session made the whole a memory to be 

cherished by all forty-nine attendees. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

   
 

 

 

 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 

 

 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 

 



 
 

   
 

 

 

 

Report on Seminar on Social Mobility of Persons with Disability held on 27.03.24: 

 

 

   The holistic development of a student is never complete without the cultivation of humane values 

and responsibility towards his/her milieu. The faculty members of the Department of English, along 

with other faculty members of the college, always take care to engage them in various community 

works. The Department of English decided to collaborate with the Equal Opportunity Cell of the 

College and the Department of Education to host a seminar exploring the topic “Social Mobility of 

Persons with Disability” on 27.03.2024. 

 

  Dr. Ambarish Sen of Barasat Govt. College was invited as the resource person, and an enthusiastic 

interactive session with 63 participants really fulfilled the objective of the awareness campaign. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 

 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 

 



 
 

   
 

          

 

 

Report on Workshop on Educating and Creating awareness on Mental Health: 

 

   Being the mentors of young adults passing through the transitional stage from adolescence to 

adulthood, we have to take care of their sensitive minds. As a step towards this direction, the 

Department of English decided to collaborate with the Department of Education, KBBNC, in 

organizing an awareness campaign and workshop about “Educating and Creating awareness on 

Mental Health” on 28.03.2024. 

 

  In presence of the participants comprised of both students and teachers, Smt. Deyashini Paul, a 

psychologist, special educator and art therapist, delivered her insightful speech and easily captivated 

their attention through a psychologically soothing mental exercise. All felt destressed and relieved and 

really felt engaged. 

 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 

 

 

 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 



 
 

   
 

 


